Date: March 2, 2024 Alert No. 33

CONSTRUCTION ALERT
Shannon (Main) Library Renovation

ITEMS OF INTEREST:

The sidewalk at the North entrance to Shannon Library and along McCormick Road will be
closed 3/4/24 through 3/8/24. Pedestrians will be directed to cross at the bus stop on University
Avenue.

REASON FOR CLOSURE:
Replacement of sidewalk at bike rack, FDC, and from terrace to road.

PROJECT BACKGROUND: The library has just completed a multiyear renovation, it
reopened in January 2024,
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LOGISTICS PLAN

Three parking
spots, sidewalk,
bike parking and =
the drop off area 8
will be closed.

-------------

Per the University
Accessibility Map the
green dotted line is an
accessible route. Please

_| use the north side of
University Avenue to
avoid the crosswalk at the
orange dot.




